
Wed. Dec. 12, Christmas Play at NDA 7:00 pm 

Mon.-Tues. Dec. 17, 18  Santa Shop 

Tues. Dec. 18  PA Meeting 6:30 pm 

Fri. Dec. 21 Noon Dismissal 

Fri. Dec. 21 Spirit Day 

Mon. Dec 24  - Wed. Jan. 2 Christmas Break 

Thurs. Jan. 3   First Day of classes 

    —————————————————— 

TUITION                                                                        

Just a reminder that December tuition  is DUE SOON.        

Payments are due by the 20th of each month and can 

be dropped in the locked mailbox on the porch anytime. 

Payments may also be sent in with your student and giv-

en to the teacher.  Mrs. Papakirk is happy to have you 

stop in the office as well. 

TUITION, LUNCH, AND AFTERCARE  BALANCES             

As we  get closer to finishing out the 2018 year, please 

make certain that all balances are paid in full for out-

standing tuition, lunch, aftercare and extended aftercare. 

Our last day of school before Christmas break is De-

cember 21st. Please have all payments in before then. If 

you have any questions, contact Toula for tuition and 

aftercare or contact Debbie for lunch and extended af-

tercare balances.  

UPDATED IMMUNIZATION FORMS                                

A reminder that if your child had a doctor’s appointment 

after the start of the school year, please make certain 

that updated immunization forms have been sent in to 

the office or you can have the doctor’s office fax (859-

291-8632) a copy to school.  

CHRISTMAS PLAY                                                         

Our Christmas play will be held tonight on Wednesday,  

December 12 at 7:00 at Notre Dame Academy.  

PA VICE PRESIDENT OPENING                                

The Parent Association is in immediate need of a new 

Vice President. Responsibilities include helping with var-

ious fundraisers throughout the year and attending 

monthly meetings.  If you are interested, please submit 

your name to Heidi Overwine, PA president, by Decem-

ber 17th. 

WINTERFEST                                                                

We are gathering items for the Winterfest Silent 

Auction and need your help.  Enclosed is a letter 

asking for donations for Winterfest.  Our Silent Auc-

tion is always fabulous, but we can't do it without 

your help.  We are asking you to invite any compa-

ny you or your family patronize, such as your hair-

dresser, restaurants, dance studios, stores, etc., to 

donate goods or services to Winterfest.  No dona-

tion is too large or too small.  Take this letter with 

you and ask for a donation as you are doing your 

holiday shopping.  If you need more letters, contact 

Barb Fritz at bfritz1@zoomtown.com.  Thanks in 

advance for your support! 

PENNIES FOR PATIENTS                                                   

MII’s class is in the final stretch of fundraising for The 

Leukemia & Lymphoma Society through 

#Pennies4Patients to help fund blood cancer cures. If 

you can, please donate change, cash or even online do-

nations to reach their goal of $500. To donate online, go 

to https://events.lls.org/pages/soh/Prince-Of-Peace-

School-2019/MrsFehrMIIA . They are so close but still 

need your support to reach that goal! You can also go to 

penniesforpatients.org (student series) and search for 

“Prince of Peace” to find our online page. The last day to 

donate it December 19th.  

CALLING ALL FUTURE PANDAS…                               

Notre Dame Academy basketball team and coaches are 

inviting any future Pandas to their annual Grade School 

Night on December 22nd to see NDA play Bishop 

Brossart. Freshman will play at 3:00, followed by JV at 

4:30 and Varsity will begin at 6:00.Free admission for 

students who wear a grade school T-shirt or sweatshirt. 

PARENT ASSOCIATION MEETING - DECEMBER 18                                                                  

The next PA meeting will be held on Tuesday, Dec. 18 

at 6:30 in the auditorium.  There will be a cookie ex-

change so if you would like to participate, please bring a 

dozen cookies 

LAST DAY  -  DECEMBER 21                                                               

A reminder that next Friday, December 21st, we will be 

dismissing at 12:00. There will be no aftercare. It is also 

Spirit Day so the children can wear any POP item.  
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